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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER
BY DEPUTY R.G. LE HÉRISSIER OF ST. SAVIOUR

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 1st DECEMBER 2009
 

Question
 
Would the Minister advise what sums of money, if any, have been allocated to the Health and Social Services
Department’s budget in 2009 to finance the Voluntary Early Retirement programme and other early terminations
of service specifying the sums allocated to the individual programmes?”
 
Answer
 
No sums of money have been allocated to the Health and Social Services Department’s budget in 2009
specifically to fund voluntary early retirements or other early terminations of service.
 
Where it is considered appropriate for such terminations to occur, funding comes from the cash limit of that
department.
 
 
 


